Dear SCCCD Board Members,

As part of the State Center Community College District Governing Board’s annual self-evaluation, it is
essential that we first clarify a working knowledge of the current state of the board.

The board survey is the first step in the evaluation, and will enable the evaluation to continue in the
manner best suited to the board’s needs and direction. The survey includes three major categories:
Overall Board Performance, Board and C.E.O. Effectiveness, and Individual Board Member Effectiveness.
Considering board performance from each of these concentrated perspectives ensures a
comprehensive, yet focused picture of the board as a whole.

Your answers are anonymous. Please respond to all questions openly and honestly.

The survey should take between thirty and forty-five minutes to complete. To access the survey, click
the following link:

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/scccdboard

Read each statement, and select from the options listed the degree to which you agree or disagree with
the statement.

Answer each question once. Upon completion of each page of the survey, click the “Next” button at the
bottom of the screen to continue to the next set of questions. On the final page of the survey, a “Done”
button will appear at the bottom of the screen. Click on this button to submit your finished survey.

Please have the survey completed by Friday, August 26™. The results will be assembled and presented to
the board at the September 15" board meeting.

Thank you for giving this survey your time and attention, and for ensuring the progress of governance in
the State Center Community College District.

Sincerely,

Mitch Rosenberg and Erin Hastey



